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Sent: 26 November 2020 09:34

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Cc: _Council_Hinton Parish

Subject: Comments on new consultation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

I understand that you are undertaking a review on the Local Plan to identify land for additional houses. 

 

With the white papers currently being discussed – one on house numbers and the methodology for this – 

currently Stroud DC has to build 456 houses per year, with the revised Local Plan, being worked on, the 

numbers have to increase to 641, but if the new revisions go through Stroud will be looking at 786 per year 

which is incredibly high.  

 

There is too much being planned in the south of the District, it needs to be dispersed to Whitminster and 

Morten Valance to relieve the pressure from Sharpness.  The number of houses for Sharpness will have a 

massive impact on the area. Also, there is no infrastructure in Sharpness.  Any new development should be 

a priority on new sites like  Whitminster,  and Sharpness on a secondary list or consider 

withdrawing  Sharpness from the plan. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

C/O 9 New Street 

Newtown 

Berkeley 

Glos 

GL13 9NN 

  

 

  

Cilca Qualified Feb 2014               

WWYC   2006 

  

 
 

 

Please note working hours - Part-time variable -Tues 9-3  Weds 9-2 pm & Thur & Fri  9-1 pm 

(Except for holidays and sick days - If so please leave a message and the Clerk  will get back to you as 

soon as possible) 
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